

72 Aranui Road, MĀPUA 14th September 2022

To whom it concerns,

Regarding Grant Applications from:

Māpua Community Hall - made to the Rata Foundation to assist in covering the salary cost of their part-time Hall Co-ordinator role.

On behalf of the **Māpua & Districts Community Association** (MDCA) I wish to confirm that MDCA fully supports the **Māpua Community Hall**, a valued community-owned and run organisation that has a proven track record of providing a high quality venue for regular activities and events, including being the primary meeting place for several local community groups /organisations.

We would be happy to respond to any queries and/or supply further information if required.

Noho ora mai ra

P.Emglest.

Paul McIntosh

Chairperson MDCA

info@ourmapua.org